
Friends and Family,  

As you know, Ethiopia has a very special place in our family’s heart. As you are probably aware, over the 
past few years, we have had the privilege of partnering with Horizon International in addressing the many 
needs facing the aids orphan epidemic in Ethiopia. Horizon International is a non-denominational 
Christian ministry guided by the mission and vision to: create a world of hope through African 
orphans. 

As a family, we have fallen in love with the vision of going beyond the call of creating a world of hope “to” 
African orphans, to creating a world of hope THROUGH African orphans. This vision is empowering. It 
offers hope and dignity to these wonderful children whom God has places in our path. I am writing this to 
invite you to partner with us in this endeavor. This summer, we will be leading a team of 18 people to 
Addis Ababa, Ethiopia to help with Horizon’s “Life Center”, their center for orphan care and widows, as 
well as to facilitate home visits for team members who are sponsoring children.  

Addis Ababa, is in central Ethiopia and is both the country’s capital and the location of the African Union. 
With a population of nearly 3.4 million people, Addis Ababa, has more than 30 per cent of girls aged 10-
14 that are not living with their parents. Twenty percent of these 30 percent have run away from child 
marriages. Twelve percent of adolescents aged 10-14 are not living with their parents and are domestic 
workers. These very young, very vulnerable children are often times subjected to exploitation and abuse. 
Child sponsorships through organizations like Horizon International help these vulnerable children directly 
by aiding with education, nutrition, and medical needs for the child and the extended family they are living 
with. Over the past few years we have seen first-hand the life-changing impact Horizon is making and we 
are honored to simply play a small role in offering this hope. 

I am writing to ask for you to join us on this trip. To participate with us on this trip we first would love to 
ask for your prayers for our preparation and travels. We will be in Ethiopia July 20 – July 29.  Also, for 
travel, room and board, and other travel expenses we need to raise approximately 5,000 dollars.  

If you decide you’d like to join us on this trip through your financial support, you can do so online at: 

(Web address Fellowship Missions Fundraising Page) 

You may also send a check with my name in the memo to:   

Fellowship City Church 

16391 Chillicothe Rd.  

Chagrin Falls, OH 44023 

As always, it’s exciting to see how God chooses people like you and me to empower children half way 
across that globe. We hope that your participation in this trip is as rewarding for you as it is for each of our 
team members joining us. Thank you so much for your prayer and financial support.  

Sincerely, 

  

 


